
 

 

High School Field Trip Requests 
Board Meeting:  Sept. 6, 2012 

 
 
 
 
Central School 
 
Melissa Baxley, Volleyball coach at CHS, has requested permission to take 
the Central Varsity Volleyball Team to Birmingham Southern University to 
watch a volleyball game.  The trip is planned for Sept 22-23, 2012. 
 
 
Gulf  Breeze High School 
 
Stephen Stanquist, teacher at GBHS, has requested permission to take the 
Debate Team from GBHS to Tampa for the Congressional Debate.  The trip 
is Sept 7-8, 2012. 
 
 
Milton High School 
 
Gray Weaver, band director at MHS, has requested permission to take the 
MHS band to FSU in Tallahassee, FL to attend the Marching Chiefs 
Showcase and attend a football game.  The trip is Sept. 8, 2012. 
 
Gray Weaver, band director at MHS, has requested permission to take the 
MHS band to Troy University for a marching competition. The trip is 
October 6, 2012. 
 
Cindy Hyman, MHS AACC sponsor, has requested permission to take the 
MHS AACC(African American Culture Club) to Tallahassee, FL to the Florida 
A&M homecoming events and football game.  The trip is October 13, 2012. 
 
Gray Weaver, band director at MHS, has requested permission to take the 
MHS band to Enterprise High School in Enterprise AL for a marching 
competition. The trip is October 27, 2012. 
 



 

 

Milton High School (cont.) 
 
Cindy Hyman, MHS AACC sponsor, has requested permission to take the 
MHS AACC(African American Culture Club) to Mobile AL to the International 
Festival .  The trip is planned for Nov. 11, 2012. 
 
 
Navarre High School 
 
Master Chief Ethridge, NHS Naval Science Instructor, has requested 
permission to take the NHS NJROTC male cadets to the USS Alabama in 
Mobile AL from Oct. 17-18, 2012. 
 
Master Chief Ethridge, NHS Naval Science Instructor, has requested 
permission to take the NHS NJROTC female cadets to the USS Alabama in 
Mobile AL from Oct. 18-19, 2012. 
 
Caroline Buechner, choral director at NHS, has requested permission to 
take the NHS Chorus to the Disney Candlelight Processional in Orlando, FL 
from Dec. 6-9, 2012. 
 
Caroline Buechner, choral director at NHS, has requested permission to 
take the NHS Chorus to Tampa FL to participate in the All State Chorus and 
Florida Music Educators Association Conference.  The trip is Jan 9-13, 
2013. 
 
Caroline Buechner, choral director at NHS, has requested permission to 
take the NHS Chorus to Tallahassee, FL to the Choral State Competition.  
The competition is May 2-4, 2013. 
 
 
Pace High School 
 
Coach Martin, coach at PHS, has requested permission to take the boy’s 
and girl’s cross country teams to Tallahassee, FL to participate in the 2012 
FSU Invitational.  The trip is October 5-6, 2012. 
 
 



 

 

Pace High School (cont.) 
 
Robert Freeman, athletic director at PHS, has requested permission to take 
the boys soccer team to Gulfport MS on Dec. 7-8, 2012 
 
Susan Williams, Dean and Anchor Club sponsor at PHS, has requested 
permission to take the Anchor Club to the State Convention in Kissimmee, 
FL from March 1-3, 2013. 
 
Julie Bragg, teacher at PHS, has requested to take her art classes to Mobile 
Alabama to the Mobile Museum of Art on September 21, 2012. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


